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Traffic Alert: Nighttime Lane Closures in April for Sidewalk Installation on North 
Rhett Avenue in North Charleston area 
 
Charleston County Government announces that a lane closure may occur on the N. Rhett Ave. northbound 
outside lane headed toward Remount Road in the vicinity of the I-526 overpass between the Norfolk Southern 
Railroad and Wright Street. The closure’s purpose is for the installation of approximately 1,900-feet of new 
sidewalk connecting two existing sidewalks on the east side. The work is expected to occur throughout the 
month of April. 
  
• This work will occur between 9 p.m. and 6 a.m.   
 
• Drivers traveling through the project’s construction zone are asked to be aware of equipment and crews 

working in the area at all times.  
 
• The public is also asked to notice traffic control signs, reductions in speed limits, and message board 

information. 
 
• At least one lane of travel will always remain open. 
 
 
For information on Charleston County Government news and services, the public can: 

• Visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org 
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